














































































































EXTV-G 
EXETER 

TV98 
STUDIO 

By 

Robert Glowacky  

IT/TV Tech for the Town of Exeter 



WHY BUILD A TV STUDIO IN THE TOWN HALL? 

• Town Hall is centrally located as opposed to Exeter High School 

• Downtown presence increases engagement and outreach 

• More flexibility 

• Extra meeting room 

• Potential for more broadcast capabilities  

• Extra office space with a public face for EXTV staff (frees up IT office to be IT 

only)  



2ND FLOOR ROOM 
 
TV STUDIO 





2ND FLOOR ROOM 









Control Room         /              Storage 







Other storage is available if we take the 

room  



USE OF THE SPACE 

• EXTV would manage the use of the 

space 

• Sign up by emailing/calling EXTV 

staff  

• Waiver forms and other EXTV forms 

would have to be filled out by user 

• Create “Guidelines for Use” 



KEEPING IT OPEN AND USABLE  

• Equipment could be moved and locked away when the room is used by outside 

groups 

 

• Control room/storage room could be locked 

 

• Space is large enough to still be used by theatre companies, art groups, and more 

when the TV Studio is not in operation 

 

• A true community space 



COST OF PROJECT 

• Money from the CATV Fund would be 

used 

 

• Current Balance: $219,000 

 

• We get about $300,000/year  

• Cable Fund gets $150,000 

 

• Estimated Costs of the 

Project  

• $50,000 – $70,000 

 





ESTIMATED COSTS 

• $25,000 - $30,000 in Building Costs 

• AC 

• Electrical 

• Locks and Keycard Access 

• $20,000 Equipment Costs 

• Robotic Cameras 

• Wireless Microphones 

• Livestream Studio System 

• $15,000 Studio Set Costs 

• Curtains (~$8,000) 

• Set (couch, sofa, plants, tables, 

etc.) 

• Gov. Meeting Tables and Chairs 

 



GETTING UP AND RUNNING 

Construction – Longest phase 

 

Electrical/Network set up  

 

Moving equipment and staff to the new building  

 

Opening for the public  



ANY QUESTIONS? 



















EXETER POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Memorandum August 7, 2017 

TO: Exeter Board of Selectmen 
 Russell Dean, Town Manager 

FROM:  Chief William Shupe 

RE: Winter parking Ban 

The role of the Police Department is to enforce the Winter Parking Ban so that our 
Highway Department can expeditiously remove snow from Exeter’s streets. This is 
done to ensure safe travel after a storm for commuters, school busses, emergency 
services, businesses owners and all other residents.  

Exeter’s long standing Winter Parking Ban ordinance goes into effect each for all 
public streets on December 1 through March 15th from the hours of midnight to 6 
AM. In researching other Towns and cities, some being bordering towns to Exeter, 
Exeter’s Ban is shorter than most as follows: 

Exeter  Dec 1st to March 15th 

Hampton   Nov. 15th to March 15th 
N. Hampton Nov. 15th to March 15th  
Newmarket Nov. 15th to April 1st 
Stratham Nov. 1st to April 30th 
Rye  Nov. 1st to April 1st 
Durham Nov. 1st to April 1st 
Dover  Dec. 1st to April 1st 
Nashua City wide year round ban 
Lebanon Dec 1st to April 1st  

The vast majority of towns and cities in the State of NH put a winter parking ban 
into effect because it works and is consistent.  

The Exeter Police Department, traditionally, issues bright orange Winter Ban 
“Warnings” during the week leading up to the start of Winter Ban and also during 

the first week of the ban. These are left on the windshields of vehicles left on town 
roads as a kind reminder of the Winter Ban regulations.  



Over the last two winter seasons, an average of 432 Winter Ban parking tickets 
have been issued town wide. During this last winter season, with two “Snow 
Emergencies” being declared, only two vehicles were towed. One vehicle was 
towed from Front Street and the other from Elliot Street. 

The men and woman of the Exeter Police Department, unlike larger Police 
Departments, routinely go out of their way to see that vehicles are not towed. The 
officer will perform a check of the registration to learn the name and address of the 
registered owner. If it’s a local vehicle, that officer will knock at the residence and 
ask for the car to be moved. If no one answers the door, a request through 
Dispatch will be made for a phone number and we will call the residence. If the 
vehicle is registered to an out of town address, the officer will request Dispatch 
research a phone number (usually through in-house records) and a call will be 
made asking for the vehicle to be moved.  

During one of last winter’s Declared Snow Emergencies, a patrol Sergeant located 
a vehicle parked by the bandstand during the early morning hours. Contact could 
not be made by running a check of the registration. The sergeant noted in his 
police report that he sat next to this vehicle for 45 minutes with his blue lights 
activated in hopes the owner of the vehicle would see the lights and come out and 
move it. This did not occur and this became one of the two vehicles towed.  

In Exeter, Snow Emergency Parking Bans may be instituted by the Public Works 
Director with the concurrence of the Police Chief in the event of a predicted or 
ongoing severe winter storm. Exeter currently uses multiple outlets and social 
media forms to notify the public of Emergency Parking bans. These include: 

1. Town Office
2. Channel 22 & Town Website and Facebook
3. Police Department (Website and Facebook)
4. WMUR Channel 9 news
5. Fosters Daily Democrat
6. Exeter Newsletter
7. WOKQ
8. Chamber of Commerce
9. PEA
10. Union Leader

Also in 2016, we began using our Code Red system which reaches approximately 
8,000 residents with calls to homes, cell phones, texts and emails.  
Even in these times with all of the above listed resources of notification, people will 
be missed. People live very busy lives and for many different reasons, and will 
miss the notification which will result in their vehicle being towed if left on the street. 

Although the City of Manchester is much larger than Exeter in both area and 
population, they average between 150 and 200 vehicles being towed per snow 
emergency. The same will occur in Exeter, just on a smaller scale. However, it will 
certainly not be as low as two.  
































